The North Chelmsford Water District has applied to DEP for a Request for Site Exam to locate a public water supply to withdraw up to approximately 0.72 MGD of groundwater from the Merrimack basin in North Chelmsford.  The location of the proposed well is near the existing public wells on the Hicks property behind the Highway Garage sandpit.

